Press release: Interim report:
Collision near London Waterloo station

RAIB has today released its interim report following a collision near London
Waterloo station, 15 August 2017.

We will publish a final report, including any safety recommendations, at the
conclusion of our investigation.

Our investigation is independent of any investigation by the railway industry
or by the Office of Rail and Road.

You can subscribe to automated emails notifying you when we publish our
reports.
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